
 

Consultant of Learning Services – First Nations, Métis and Inuit Education 

Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools invites applications for the position of Consultant, First Nations, 

Métis and Inuit Education. Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools’ First Nations, Métis and Inuit Education 

Learning Community is responsible for the development of strategies specific to the belonging, 

participation and success of First Nations, Métis and Inuit students. As part of this team, the Consultant 

provides division-wide leadership and program development for Indigenous language curriculum and 

pedagogies, professional development for Indigenous language teachers, and cultural leadership with a 

specific emphasis on the development of curricular support resources. 

The Consultant, First Nations, Métis and Inuit Education, also supports the Professional Development 

School partnership with the Indian Teacher Education Program (ITEP) at the University of Saskatchewan. 

The role entails supporting ITEP teacher candidates and instructing students in their pre-internship 

coursework. 

Preference will be extended to candidates who possess the following: 

• A Master’s degree in Education 

• A Saskatchewan teacher’s certificate 

• Five years successful teaching experience 

• Cree language fluency 

• Strong cultural competencies including an understanding of nehiyaw epistemologies, kinship 

models and ceremonies 

• Knowledge and practice of research-based instruction and assessment practices 

• Knowledge of effective adult education pedagogical practices 

• Excellent oral and written communication skills 

• A demonstrated ability to work within a team as well as independently  

Candidates seeking to apply for this position are asked to complete the online application process 

https://www.applitrack.com/gscs/onlineapp/ - Job ID 2358 – Consultant, First Nations, Métis and Inuit 

Education. Applications and supportive documentation will be accepted until 4:00 p.m., Friday, January 

21, 2022.  

Inquiries may be directed to Dr. Gordon Martell, Superintendent of Education, at (306) 659-7056 or by 

email at Gmartell@gscs.ca. Anyone seeking assistance with the online application is encouraged to 

contact Human Resource Services at HumanResource@gscs.ca.   

Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools is committed to achieving and maintaining a workforce, which 
reflects and affirms the diversity of our school division. Applications are encouraged from First Nations 
and Métis candidates. 
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